
SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT! 

 RPTA will not be in service on 
TUESDAY, MARCH 4TH 

MARDI GRAS DAY. 

Normal service hours resume on 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5TH. 

Please call (985)651-1141 or (985)233-4396 with 

any questions. 

Your may continue to book rides through the LINK APP or RPTA WEBSITE. 

 

Thank you for riding the RPTA! 

 


